THE CITY OF PROVIDENCE

STATE OF RHUDE ISLAND AND PROVIDERCE PLANTATIONS

No. 267
Approved dune 15, 2009 -

RESOLVED, That Olney Street, from North Main Street to Hope

Street, be designated as the “Jeffrey Osbome Way”.

IN CITY COUNCIL

JUN 42009
READ AND PASSED




David N. Cicilline
Mayvor

Axthony J. Di Giulio

Fire Marshal

George S. Farrell
Chief of Department

Richard A. Silva
Deputy Fire Marshal

Providence Fire Prevention Division

“Smoke Detectors Save Lives”

April 23, 2009

Ms. Lori L. Hagen, Second Deputy City Clerk
Providence City Hall, Department of City Clerk
25 Dorrance Street

Providence, Rhode Island 02903

Re: Proposed street name change; “Jeffrey Osborne Way”

Dear Ms. Hagen,

The Providence Fire Department offers no objection to the proposed memorial street name
change from “Olney Street”, from the corner of North Main Street to Hope street, to become

“Jeffrey Osborne Way”. -

Please notify the Providence Fire Department if and when this change does occur.

Sincerely,

N
U
J. tult

Fire Mérshal

3235 Washington Street—Providence, Rhode Island 02903 - (401) 243-6050




